
 
 

Player Development Meeting 
November 21, 7:00 p.m. 

Ron and Judy’s, Paynesville 
 

1. Review Tryouts: 
Discussion was held reviewing the tryouts for the 2012-13 season.  The 
discussion looked at possibly using the EM Break as the second weekend for 
tryouts.  After much deliberation, it was agreed that scheduling for the 2013 
tryouts we would move the second weekend of tryouts over the long EM 
weekend.  Otherwise, the format was discussed and agreed that we would 
continue the same process.  Skill’s for the first tryout day of each weekend and 
scrimmage for the second.  
 

2. Coaches Meeting: 
Short discussion regarding the second annual coaches meeting.  The date was set 
for December 19th and Ron and Judy’s.  Mark will be handling the agenda and all 
coaches for the association will be invited.  This meeting will be in place of the 
regularly scheduled PDC meeting for December.  
 

3. Pre – Season Concerns/Goalie 
Each member was given an opportunity to discuss any pre-season concerns that 
they may be aware of at this point.  Mark discussed the mite situation and stated 
that things were moving progressively. Goalies have been assigned to Jake 
Engquist and after a slow start it appears that things are moving in the right 
direction.  Jake was to be in Richmond and Paynesville four times a month with 
two times in each building.  Also the high school goalie coach will be assisting 
during skills night in Paynesville on Monday each time so that that is additional 
goalie time as well. Jake is receiving a stipend for his work with the goalies so the 
majority of the scheduling/programming will fall to him.  

 
 

 
 

 
 


